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30th September 2024 
 
 

Dear parent/carer, 

 

For this year’s Harvest assembly and celebration, we will not be asking for money as a 

donation. Instead, we would be incredibly grateful if a food donation could please be made. 

 

All donations will be given to The Trussell Trust Food Bank which is situated in the 

Meadows. 

 

We will gladly accept any donations that can be contributed. The foodbank in particular is in 

need of the following key foods:  

• Cereals 

• Soups (tinned/packet) 

• Pasta  

• Rice 

• Tinned tomatoes/pasta sauce 

• Lentils, beans and pulses 

• Tinned meat  

• Tinned vegetables 

• Biscuits 

• Fruit juice 

 

Any contribution at all will be warmly accepted. All donations can be brought into school 

from this week onwards and handed in to teachers and staff. On the day of the Harvest 

assemblies, our school council will deliver the donations to the foodbank. 

 

The Harvest assemblies for Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 will in the final week of this half-

term, and attendance for parents and carers will be by invite. More information on this will 

follow soon.  

 

As ever, many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Rebecca Gittins 

Headteacher 


